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Part of the Heath Family (NW) – Together in the business of learning 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

We as an Early Years Foundation Stage at Bridgewater Park recognise the value and 

importance of parental involvement in a child's education and the importance of a strong, 

healthy link between school and home. Delph Class would therefore like to invite all 

parents/carers to our ‘Welcome Wednesdays’.  

 

Welcome Wednesday will give you an opportunity to join your child in the classroom and 

engage in all of the wonderful activities laid out for them. Welcome Wednesday’s will run 

weekly from 9 – 9:30am starting on the Wednesday 11th January.  

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Sumpter  

Class Teacher  
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